
Town of Meridian Hills
Minutes of Town Council Special Meeting
October 18th, 2012
 
President Freihofer called the Special meeting of the Meridian Hills Town Council to order at 8:30 am.  The meeting was held at First Congregational Church.
In Attendance:

Walter Freihofer, President
Terry O’Brien, Councilor

Kristina Frey, Councilor

John Taylor, Clerk Treasurer



Bernie Bruno, Assistant Clerk Treasurer


Clerk-Treasurer Taylor presented the 2013 Town Budget to the Council.   He explained that the DLGF had completed the non-binding financial review.

The Total 2013 Town Budget:
Expected Revenue  = $ 340,101

Planned Expenditures =  $340,101
General Fund = $219,070


Motor Vehicle/ Highway Fund = $97,318


Local Road & Streets Fund = $23,713
There was discussion.  A motion to approve the balanced budget was seconded, and passed 3-0.
The meeting adjourned at 9 am.
Respectfully submitted,
John Taylor
Clerk Treasurer

